
STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR.. Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
505 VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3238 © 
August 12, 2014 

Meredith Allen 
Senior Director 
PG&E Regulatory Relations 
77 Beale Street. Rm. 1085 
San Francisco, CA 94105 

Re: 8/7/14 Request for Extension to Submit PG&E's Gas Distribution Pipeline Safety 
Report, 2014-01 

Dear Ms. Allen; 

Your August 7. 2014 request filed under the CPUC's Rule of Practice and Procedure 16.6, which 
seeks an extension to Submit Pacific Gas and Electric Company's Gas Distribution Pipeline 
Safety Report Number 2014-01. is approved.' 

The report which would otherwise be due on September 30. 2014 is now due within 90 days of 
the issuance of the Commission's final Decision in PG&E's General Rate Case A. 12-11-009. 
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Paul Clanon 
Executive Director 

Cc: Ken Bruno 

1 Gas Distribution Safety Reports were ordered in CPUC Decision D.I 1-05-018 
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